
Dear parents and carers, 

Nasal flu vaccinations are available for all children at school on Wednesday 2nd October, 

provided consent has been given. 

Please click here and complete the NHS online form to give consent or decline consent. 

Thank you  

School Office 

Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fmidlands.schoolvaccination.uk%252Fflu%252F2024%252Fdudley%2f1%2f01020191eacdc7ff%2d16c33d34%2d005d%2d4b5b%2dbd30%2db5ce7c93740b%2d000000%2f4s4ex8GPgdQ%2deRboZHj7Px2eemU%3d391&umid=9518cf44-1f5c-439a-9aa3-05682382d4b4&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-4066f3018e2d52c9f4f067a17e5f9ba04c01c721
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